You are invited to the
High School Awards

High School staff and students invite you to join us as we celebrate our achievements
during the 2012-2013 school year and award students for their outstanding
performance. Scholarships will be awarded to seniors at this ceremony as well. We
hope you can join us for this exciting celebration.

Wednesday, June 5, 2013
1:30-3:15p.m.
Texas School for the Deaf
R.L.Davis Auditorium




